
Dear friends and prayer partners, 

“Praise the LORD! Oh give thanks to the LORD,  for he is good, for his steadfast love endures 

forever!” Ps. 106:1 

Our hearts are filled with joy and thankfulness to the Lord for his goodness and faithfulness. 

We want to thank you all for your prayers for us and the workshop Marriage and Ministry that we 

did on Monday. All went well, from the technical part to the teaching. We were thrilled by the 

feedback we got. It was encouraging to see that this workshop came at the right time to the right 

people. Glory to the Lord! 

Another encouraging news is that last Sunday on our online service we had 55 adults and children 

attending. Members and first-time-visitors. Right now we are preaching through a series from 1 

Peter. 

 

A short update regarding Lotta’s mother - Annica, the medical team have discovered that in order 

to do a hip operation, she first needs to do a knee operation. She is now on that waiting list. 

Praise points: 

● We are staying healthy and safe. And are enjoying the wonderful winter we have in Sweden 

right now.  

● For the given teaching opportunity 

Prayer Points:  

● That the Lord will give us more Gospel opportunities despite Covid situation. 

● For wisdom and strength in preparing all the teaching and training that we will be doing in 

February.  

Yours in Christ, 

Chris & Lotta and Obi-Wan Kenobi 


